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On behalf of the Coast Meridian PAC Executive, thank you for the continued support  

of our PAC and our fundraisers for the 2020/2021 school year. 

New Playground Announcement 

We are extremely excited to announce that the Coast Meridian PAC is currently fundraising to expand our playground! 

Our goal is to add onto the current playground with additional equipment that will provide an inclusive place for the 

children in our community. Playgrounds are a great place for kids to develop physical, cognitive, sensory and social skills.  

We have received district approval to expand our playground and are in the beginning stages of planning.  

Playgrounds are paid for by funds raised by the PAC, donations and grants we receive through different organizations. 

Below are the fundraisers we are planning for the remainder of this school year to help us towards our goal. 

 

PAC Fundraisers: 

Purdy’s Easter Chocolates – Delivery is March 30, 2021 

Purdy’s chocolate fundraiser is back just in time for Easter. Ordering is NOW OPEN, order cut off is on March 12, 2021.  

To view more information on our website at: http://www.coastmeridianpac.com/purdys-easter-chocolates-fundraiser 

Papa Joe’s Pizza – Spring Break March 12 to March 28, 2021 

We are excited to partner with locally owned and operated Papa Joe’s pizza which is located here in Fleetwood. During 

Spring Break Papa Joe’s will donate $2 from every pizza ordered when you mention you are from “Coast Meridian PAC 

Fundraiser”. We will be sending home menus and a notice next week.  

Growing Smiles Spring Plant and Veggie Fundraiser – Delivery May 8, 2021 

We are excited to be bringing the very popular Growing Smiles Fundraiser to Coast Meridian. We will be offering 

hanging baskets, patio planters, herbs, veggies, geraniums, petunias and much more. We will be sending home more 

information in early April. Order cut-off is April 21st, 2021 and delivery will be on Saturday May 8, 2021 at the school.  

Ordering is now open: https://coastmeridian.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home 

PARENT VOLUNTEERS NEEDED to help on delivery day, please email us coastmeridianpac@gmail.com if you can help. 

 

School Spirit Wear – May 2021 

We will be offering Coast Meridian spirit wear this Spring. This will include t-shirts, sweatshirts, and shorts. More 

information will be sent home in April/May.   

 

You can view current and upcoming fundraisers on our website at:  

http://www.coastmeridianpac.com/current-events/fundraisers 

*All of our fundraising orders will be done online this year to adhere to COVID-19 restrictions and all deliveries will be 

done outdoors with COVID-19 protocols in place.   

 

Next PAC Meeting April 22, 2021 

Time: 7:55pm (Meet and Greet) & 8:00pm Meeting will Start 

The meeting zoom link will be posted to our PAC website and PAC Facebook page.  
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For continued PAC Information please visit our website and Facebook Pages 

PAC Website: http://www.coastmeridianpac.com/ 

PAC Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/coastmeridianpac/ 

PAC Email Contact: coastmeridianpac@gmail.com 

 

Thank you for your support of the Coast Meridian Elementary PAC 
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